
Members Only Login and Reporting Information 
 

The Members Only login and Program Reporting is now “live” and available on the new 
Department website (www.vfwauxfl.org).  Here is some important information you need 
to know: 
 
Member Login 
Every member can now login and have the ability to view the Department Directory 

1. From the Menu on the top of the page, select Login – Members only 

 
2. You are now at the login screen 

 
3. Your login is your Membership ID number (same as you use for MALTA) and 

your password is your last name (the password is not case sensitive) 
4. Once you login, you will see the following screen 

 
5. If you click on Roster, you will see the latest copy of our Department Directory 

which will be updated on a monthly basis.  The Standing Rules will display the 
2022-2023 Department Standing Rules.  The Convention Proceedings display 
the 2021 Department Convention.  The Dashboard is not functional yet.  Clicking 
on Program Reports will allow any member to enter reports.  We will go into 
details on Reporting in the next section. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Program Reports 
Since every member now has the ability to enter reports, it is recommended that each 
Auxiliary determine what group of individuals are going to enter reports to alleviate the 
possibility of duplicate reports being entered. Reporting has changed, however, the new 
system is extremely “user friendly” and much more streamlined.  To enter reports: 
 

1. From the Members Only page, select Program Reports 

 
2. Your Auxiliary number, District, and email address will automatically pre-populate 

and you will then enter the date of the activity 
 

 
 

3. You will then select the Program you want to report on 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



4. Once you select the Program, you will notice that a list of activities for that 
Program are presented which coincide with what the National organization is 
asking us to report on – here is the example of Americanism 
 

 
 

5. You will then enter in whatever is specific to your project as well as the 
description of your project which will be extremely important when it comes to 
judging at the end of the year as this will give the Chairman the detailed picture 
of what you have done. 

 
6. You then submit the report 

 
 

 
Note:  At the present time, we are working on the ability to add pictures to your report 
and will keep you updated.  In the meantime, pictures can be sent directly to the 
Department Chairman. 
 


